
The children have received 
some new books which they 
have been looking at. They 
have been learning about 
different insects, flowers 
and birds. They have 
already started to identify 
bugs and plants they have 
seen in Forest School 
before. 

We have been encouraging 
the children to explore 

different crafty ideas using 
foraged materials. For a 

couple of sessions the 
children have been making 

clay faces on the cyprus 
tree.



The children had the 
opportunity to decorate 
their own wooden bunting 
pieces using acrylic pens. 
We have hung these up in 
the Forest School area for 
the children to see each 
session. 

The children have been 
doing a fantastic job with 

their gardening this month. 
Our sunflowers are now 

towering at just under 2 
metres.  We have also had 

some nasturtium flowers 
grow and a surprise tomato 
plant which we found in our 

compost box. 

http://pens.we


 Look what else we have been doing … 


